Dear All,
 
I am writing to you in my new capacity as Assistant Director-General for Universal Health Coverage/ Communicable and Noncommunicable Diseases.
 
This year’s World Health Day campaign will focus on universal health coverage and primary health care. Our campaign page has all the products and key messages that governments and partners can use to spread the word.
 
As strong advocates of health for all, we would love for you to share our products with your networks and help us make the campaign a success. Among others, you can:
 
· watch and share our World Health Day video. You can share the Facebook post here, or share directly from YouTube here.
· sign our Health for All petition, and urge your networks to do the same.
· join the worldwide Solidarity Chain for Health for All. If you are in Geneva, please register for the 5 April event here. Wherever you are in the world, you can hold your own Solidarity Chain (small or large) and share your photos and videos on social media using the hashtag #HealthForAll
· follow our WHO social media channels (Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, Instagram) and share or repost materials as they are shared.
 
We appreciate your collaboration and support and wish you an excellent World Health Day!
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Dr REN Minghui
Assistant Director-General
Universal Health Coverage/Communicable and Noncommunicable Diseases
World Health Organization
20, Avenue Appia – 1211 Geneva - Switzerland
Email: renm@who.int
Tel: + 41 22 791 1099
Mobile: + 41 79 621 5914
Twitter: @RMinghui
 

